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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

June 30, 2021 

 
 

Chairman Paight called the meeting to order at 10:30 am. Selectman Nelson and 
Selectman Pitt were present. Also in attendance was Ellen Smith, Town 
Administrator. 
 
Selectman Pitt moved and Selectman Nelson seconded a motion to approve the July 1, 
2021 Accounts Payable Register in the amount of  $868,632.50, holding check #20976 
for further clarification, the Payroll Check Register in the amount of $258.81 and the 
Direct Deposit Register in the amount of $9,368.68, motion passed unanimously. 
 
Selectman Pitt moved and Selectman Nelson seconded a motion to approve the 
June 24, 2021 meeting minutes, motion passed unanimously. 
 
The Board approved and signed the Loveland Cemetery Deed and the Junkyard 
License for Scrap-It. 

 

The Board of Selectmen is pleased to announce the hiring of Jovanni Geha as the third 
full time police officer.  He is currently in the field training program and will attend the 
September Police Academy. 
 
Chairman Paight moved and Selectman Nelson seconded a motion to grant an 
abatement on Map 07-009 as recommended by our assessing firm, reducing the 
assessed value of the property from $576,521 to $540,000, motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
The Board continued their ongoing discussion about the use of the Pavilion. 
 
Selectman Pitt moved and Selectman Nelson seconded a adjourn the meeting at 11:55 
am, motion passed unanimously. 
  
Respectfully submitted 

 
Ellen Smith, Town Administrator 
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